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BY E-MAIL  
 
May 9, 2016 
 
Milly Kizek 
Director, Legal Services 
SNC-Lavalin Operations Maintenance Inc. 
191 The West Mall, Suite 500 
Toronto ON  M9C 5K8 
 
Dear Ms. Kizek: 
 
Re: Application for Electricity Generator Licence 

Board File Number EB-2016-0175 
 
The OEB has reviewed your application for an electricity generator licence.  Your 
application cannot be processed as filed due to submission of the old (March 2009) 
application form which does not provide all information that is currently required by the 
OEB.  
 
In May 2015, the OEB revised its application form for an electricity generation licence. 
The new application form can be found on the OEB website at the following address: 
http://www.ontarioenergyboard.ca/oeb/Industry/Licences/Apply%20for%20a%20Licence
/Apply%20for%20a%20Licence%20-%20Electricity%20Generation  
 
The OEB will resume processing your application for an electricity generation licence 
once the current (May 2015) application form has been filed.  If the application is not 
filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, the OEB may close the file for this 
application. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
416-440-8138 or e-mail, Irina.Kuznetsova@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration 
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